
The Hazen sportsmen oppose SB 2216, the $10 license for waterfowl hunters. Although we support 

youth programs and habitat enhancement we feel it is not proper to single out waterfowl hunters for 

these two endeavors. 

Waterfowl hunters must already Purchase a federal duck stamp plus the same license that upland game 

bird hunters must purchase. Upland hunters do not have to purchase a Federal Stamp nor a separate 

State upland game license for any reason including for habitat or youth programs. 

We realize narrowing down who hunts waterfowl can make easier to identify who is hunting waterfowl 

but do we need a $10 fee to do this? 

The fact that the Game and Fish is looking to increase the fee for all licenses this session we feel this is 

not the proper time to create an additional license. 

 

Sincerely, 

Sheldon Cieslak, 

President, Hazen Sportsmen 

 

 


